
 

Revised July 24, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Housing at East Campus 

Fencing Policy 
 

 

Tenants wanting to install a new fence or make changes or alterations to an 

existing fence must notify the Amarillo College Housing Office. 

An Amarillo College representative will come to your home and show you the 

parameters for your fence installation. Please note that all NEW fence installations 

must consist of either picket or chain link and use either wood, metal, or T-post. 

All fences must be kept in good condition – no part of the fence can be sagging, 

missing or leaning.  

You agree to call 811 BEFORE the installation of your fence in order to have 

the property marked to ensure safety. 

By signing this document, you are acknowledging that you have read and 

understand the fencing policy. 
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